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I object to Policy W4 Brooklands Farm.  
We already have vast amounts of new housing in and around Whitstable including the developments along Thanet 
Way and the monstrosity at the Long Reach roundabout. 
While we need more schools, as included in the plan, we also need more doctors and dentists as we residents 
struggle to get appointments.  Traffic into Whitstable is already very heavy, roads and pavements are in a disgraceful 
state, waste collection leaves much to be desired.  Our sewers are not coping with our waste and regularly pollute 
the seas. 
Brooklands Farm and the land down to Radfall has always been a beautiful stretch of countryside on the edge of our 
town and those narrow roads need no more traffic. 
The bus routes we have are good but no buses go past the new developments on Thanet Way or down South St past 
the proposed development so more cars would be on those narrow roads each day for residents to get anywhere as 
narrow and busy roads are dangerous for pedestrians. 
I am horrified by plan W4 and object in strongest terms. 
Jo Rivers (Miss) 
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